
 
Second Announcement 

The 2nd SAFE Workshop at Colombo, Sri Lanka 
28-29 June 2010 

Mount Lavinia Hotel, Colombo, Sri Lanka 
28 May 2010 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Following the first announcement of the second Space Applications For Environment (SAFE) workshop 

co-organized by the Coast Conservation Department (CCD) of Sri Lanka and the Japan Aerospace Exploration 

Agency (JAXA), we the SAFE Secretariat are pleased to send you the Second Announcement. 

 

You are cordially invited to register for the workshop by returning the completed registration form (Appendix B), 

which is appended herewith, to the secretariat. Participants who wish to stay at the Mount Lavinia Hotel (venue) 

are requested to send the completed reservation form (Appendix C) to the hotel. The deadline for both workshop 

registration and hotel reservation is 4 June 2010. 

 

There may be some time slots for additional presentations on the agenda; participants who wish to make a 

presentation regarding SAFE activity or climate change remedies on behalf of their organizations are expected to 

submit the title and outline of the presentation to the secretariat by email no later than 14 June 2010. (Please note 

that not all the presentations will be on the agenda due to time constrains.) 

 

Other information on the workshop such as the provisional agenda (Appendix A) as well as general information of 

Sri Lanka including visa application, the location and so forth is attached herewith. 

 

The further information including the final agenda will be sent to you as the final announcement in due course. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Colombo, Sri Lanka. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

 
Shinichi Sobue 

Associate Senior Engineer 

Earth Observation Research Center 

Space Applications Mission Directorate 

Japan Aerospace Exploration Agency 


